
Eighth CEOI Technology Call 
 
 

Announcement 1  
 
Reference:    CEOI-ST 8th EO Technology Call – Announcement of Opportunity 
Date of announcement: 4th September 2014 
 
 
An extension of one week to the bid period for proposals has been granted, with a new closing date 
of 19th September 2014 at noon. 
 
This date supercedes that on page 2 of the AofO document 
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